
COVID-19 and Community Care at SCCS-NY
We want our on-site events to be as safe and comfortable 
as possible for participants, staff, and the public. We will have 
KN95 (or similar) masks and COVID-19 rapid antigen tests 
available. For up-to-date Museum COVID-19 policies, please 
visit the conference website or email sccs@amnh.org.

•	 Present your research and receive feedback from mentors

•	 Network with conservation professionals and peers

•	 Build your skills at workshops

“This is the only conference where I’ve seen 
mentorship being provided to students, and 
this is absolutely amazing. The feedback is 
very helpful and a chance to talk to mentors 
during lunches and during breaks is 
extremely valuable.” 
- Ph.D. Student

amnh.org/sccsny

sccs@amnh.org
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